
strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
 
Landlords have had to raise rents significantly, these children have no option to live close to 
school.  More money needed from parents. 
 
Thank you, 
 Lynn Moore 
22 Sebago trail, Narragansett  
 
 
 


